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PSAN DIEGO ASSOCIATION OF GEOLOGISTS

DATE:
"TIME:

LOCATION:

SPEAKER:

TOPIC:

UPCOMING
TALKS:

APRIL MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

Wednesday, April 27, 1977
Social Hour - 6:00 p.m.
Dinner - 7:00 p.m.
Speaker" - 8:00 p.m.

Caesar's - Mission Valley

5010 Mission Center Road

San Diego, California

(order from menu plus 75¢ gratuity)

Mr. Tim Landis, Supervising Hydrologist, U.S. Geological
Survey, Laguna Niguel Office

Tim received a B.S. degree in hydrology from Chico State
University in 1967. On graduation he joined the Survey
working first in the Salinas Field Office and then in
Menlo Park. In 1975 he transferred to the Laguna Niguel
Office.

September 9-11, 1976 Floods in Southern California
from Hurricane Kathleen.

Association of Engineering Geologists. At 8:00 p.m. on
May 10, 1977 Dr. Kerry Sieb of Stanford University will
speak on "Late Holocene Earthquakes Along the San Andreas
Fault." The meeting will be held at Sir Michael's in

the City of Commerce. Call Bob Dowlen (292-5100) for
details.

San Diego State University. During the regular school
year the Department of Geological Sciences conducts a
weekly seminar at 4:00 p.m. in CG201l. The final talk
for this semester will be presented on April 27th by
Mr. Rogers Handy, Standard 0il Company of California,
and is entitled "Oil Exploration in South Alaska; How
the Recent Graduate Fits In." For details call the .
department office at 286-5586.

Scripps Institution of Oceanography. At 8:00 p.m. on
Thursday nights the graduate students conduct a weekly
seminar in the IGPP Conference Room. On April 29th

Ms. Kathy Crane will present "Clambakes and Slime at

the Galapogas Spreading Center." For information on

May speakers, contact the graduate department at 452-3207.
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UPCOMING
TALKS:

SPECIAL
 NOTICES:

NEWS OF
MEMBERS :

A.

University of California at San Diego. Dr. Chris Hende

will present "Global Climate and Late Quaternary Glacial
History of Antartica at 3:00 p.m. on May 8th in Room
307 of Vaughan Hall,

At the April Officers and Board of Directors meeting the
following items were discussed: '

1.

The Association Treasury lost $140.00 during the
March meeting paying for meals for "no shows". At
this rate we'll be "belly up" within 2.53 hours.
Please show up if you reserve a dinner so we won't
become classified as "All go andno show"” by"those
in the know" at local area "bistros".

There is interest in a field trip to study flood
damage in the Ocotillo area. Any ideas?

There is also interest in a third printing of our
1973 Geologic Hazards guidebook. Local consultants
are invited to engage in loan negotiations with
Frank Kingery within the next few weeks.

Wednesday, May 1llth, is the firm date for Master's
Thesis proposals and thesis talks at San Diego State
University, Department of Geological Sciences. There
will be two sessions with morning talks devoted to
thesis proposals. The afternoon session will feature
finished or nearly finished thesis topics.

A large majority of the graduate students will be
speaking, thereby offering a unique opportunity to
keep in touch with the research in progress at State.
An abstract with programs is being prepared and will

" be available upon request.

Call Karl Arleth at SDSU, Department of Geological
Sciences, for more information.

The mailing list is being updated. Unpaid members
will be dropped from the list by next month.

?

Dave Sawicki; at 292-5100).

(If you hear anything please call Bob Dowlen or
P)





